
March 26, 1999

Louie DeCarlo
MCI Telecommunications Corporation
Western Region Rates and Tariffs
201 Spear Street, 9th Floor
San Francisco, CA  94105

RE:  Advice Letter 99-01, Docket No.96-095-02  MCI Telecommunicat ions Corporat ion
Revisions to Utah Price List No. 2

Dear Mr. DeCarlo:

The Commission has reviewed the revisions MCI submitted to its Utah Price List No.
2 transmitted with your Advice Letter No. 99-01, dated January 28, 1999.

The Division has recommended that the Commission acknowledge the revisions in the
above named docket.  Now therefore, the revisions, with an effective date of February 1, 1999, are
hereby acknowledged by the Commission.

Sincerely,

/s/ Julie Orchard                                        
Commission Secretary
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cc: Division of Public Utilities
Laurie Noda, Assistant Attorney General
Committee of Consumer Services


